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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies from the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office responded
after 8:30 p.m. Wednesday, May 18, 2022, to reports of gunfire near Jeffery Road and
Lemontree Lane on James Island. Meanwhile, a victim with multiple gunshot wounds arrived at
MUSC by personal vehicle.

There is limited information about what led to the shooting, and no arrests have been made.
Detectives are investigating. Anyone with information can reach CCSO by calling dispatch at
843-743-7200.

UPDATE May 20, 2022

Witnesses stated that the victim had just been dropped off at the location by an acquaintance
when someone opened fire. Detectives continue to follow leads. No arrests have been made.

The incident report is available upon request to aknapp@charlestoncounty.org.
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